
 Reception Holiday Project  

May 2019 

Our topic in the second half of the summer term is In The Past.  

We will be reading a range of books about dinosaurs such as ‘Harry and 

the bucket full of dinosaurs’ by  Ian Whybrow, Amelia Reynolds Long.  

  

 

Over the half term holiday find some interesting facts about dinosaurs to 

share with your class on Monday 3rd June 2019.  

Children are invited to draw a picture, make a collage or model of a 

dinosaur to display in their classroom.  

 

Visit the local library to find out about dinosaurs such as;  

Are dinosaurs real?  

When did dinosaurs live? 

Can you name any dinosaurs?   

What did dinosaurs eat?  

Where did they live?  

How did dinosaurs move?  

What does extinct mean?  

Please return your holiday project to your teacher on Monday 3rd June. 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?safe=strict&biw=638&bih=906&q=Ian+Whybrow&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LUz9U3ME-pNEhX4gIxjdPjC-ItteSzk630k_Lzs_VzMktSixKLKuOLU4syU4utEktLMvKLFrFyeybmKYRnVCYV5ZcDAEwgY-VIAAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjp1seLibHiAhUuVBUIHTu_C98QmxMoATAbegQICxAH
https://www.google.co.uk/search?safe=strict&biw=638&bih=906&q=Amelia+Reynolds+Long&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LUz9U3ME-pNEhX4gIxTYwMjUwqteSzk630k_Lzs_VzMktSixKLKuOLU4syU4utEktLMvKLFrGKOOam5mQmKgSlVubl56QUK_jk56UDAD2ge4pRAAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjp1seLibHiAhUuVBUIHTu_C98QmxMoAjAbegQICxAI

